
Hi, 
 
Just double checking you got my email and attached plan ok. 

Regards 
Lynn Franklin  
 
---------- Forwarded message --------- 
From: Lynn Franklin  
Date: Sun, 27 Mar 2022, 11:20 
Subject: Re: Draft local plan consultation 
To: Planning Policy  
 

Hi George, 
 
Thanks for your email - map attached.  At the moment the existing boundary (shown with blue 
dotted line), does not include all of our residential garden, and outbuildings including garage.  It also 
arbitrarily cuts our garden in half. 
 
We would propose redrawing the boundary to include the two areas marked in red, which would 
then include all of the residential property of Lower Farmhouse. 
 
Many thanks 
Lynn Franklin 

From: Lynn Franklin   
Sent: 20 March 2022 15:03 
To: Planning Policy  
Subject: Draft local plan consultation 

  

Hi, 

  

I understand that the latest Local plan is being reviewed.  I'd be grateful if the Inspector would 
consider extending the Village development boundary at Lower Farm Lane, Ampfield, .  At 
the moment the boundary stops at the gate between Lower Farmhouse and Boldbrook Lodge.  This 
excludes a number of farm buildings further along Lower Farm Lane currently used as a riding 
stable.  The boundary also cuts our garden in half. 

  

We would request that the development boundary should be extended to include the farm buildings 
and barns along the whole length of Lower Farm Lane. 

  



Regards 
Lynn Franklin  
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